
Attention: 
Snowbirds – 
Please call us at (248) 624- 
5222 to make sure we have 
your correct winter address 
and phone numbers. This is 
especially important if you will 
be using your Visa credit card 
or Mastercard debit card. If 
we need to contact you about 
them, we need to have your 
current contact information on 
file. Remember: you can stay 
connected to your accounts 
anywhere through online 
banking.

It’s that time of year again when the annual 
RV and Boat shows return to the Suburban 
Collection Showplace in Novi. 

If you plan on shopping for a new RV, camper or 
boat in the coming months, we can help finance your 
summer adventures. We have affordable financing 
options with rates as low as 5.74% APR*, and we have 
flexible repayment terms ranging from 48-180 months. 

Visit us online at www.wlsfcu.com to apply or call us 
at 248-624-5222.

*APR = Annual Percentage Rate. Terms and conditions may apply.

Upcoming 
Boat & RV Shows
RV and 
Camping Show
January 31- February 4 
at Suburban Collection 
Showplace, Novi

Novi Boat Show
March 14-17 at Suburban 
Collection Showplace, Novi

Start your Summer 
Adventures N    W!

From the staff at Walled Lake Schools Federal Credit Union, we wish you and your family 
a safe and happy new year! Starting a new year is like starting a new chapter in a great 

book. 2024 is going to be a great chapter. We hope 2024 is full of happiness, good 
health and prosperity for all of our members. Cheers to 2024. Happy New Year!



Our office will be closed in observation 
of the following holidays: 
Martin Luther King Jr. Day – January 15  
President’s Day – February 19

Holiday Hours

3095 S. Commerce Rd., Walled Lake, MI 48390 • Phone: (248) 624-5222
Fax: (248) 624-0614 • TellerPhone: 1-866-728-9676 • Website: wlsfcu.com

CREDIT UNION HOURS
Monday-Thursday 10 a.m.-5 p.m. • Friday 10 a.m.-6 p.m. (Drive-up Windows: Open at 9 a.m.)
Saturday 9 a.m.-12 p.m. (Drive-up only)

Tuition Expedition 
Raffle Tickets Available
We are proud supporters of the Foundation for 
Excellence of the Walled Lake school system, and they 
recently launched their annual 50/50 Tuition Expedition 
raffle. Proceeds from this raffle help fund teacher grant 
requests for classroom improvements in the school 
district. We want to help them sell out this raffle and make 
as much money as possible for grant fulfillment, and if 
you would like to help out you can buy a ticket at our office. Details are 
below. 

•	 We will be selling tickets at the branch for $50 each, or three (3) tickets 
for $100.

•	 Only 1,000 tickets are for sale.

•	 The grand prize winner may select to receive 50% of the proceeds to 
apply towards a student’s education in the form of a scholarship, or 40% 
of the proceeds payable to the winner in a lump sum.

•	 Taxes will be withheld from the 40% payout, but are not withheld from the 
50% scholarship option.

•	 If the winner elects scholarship funds as the prize, those funds can be 
held for up to 20 years. 

•	 Last year’s winner elected to take the scholarship funds, and received 
over $10,000. The lump sum option would have paid roughly $6,000.

•	 This year there will also be a $1,000 second place winner.

The drawing will take place on March 18, 2024 at Walled Lake Western 
High School in the auditorium at 8:00 pm. These are great odds to win a 
large prize! If you would like to buy tickets for the raffle stop by the branch 
and see us, or email bfeldpausch@wlsefcu.com. 

We offer Lease 
Buyout Loans
Do you have a lease on your 
vehicle? 

Buying out your lease could help 
you save money and give you some 
flexibility with your car payment. 

When you have a lease on a vehicle, 
you are often stuck with undesirable 
mileage limitations and other 
conditions from the dealership. 

Buying out your lease and owning 
the vehicle can help give you more 
control over the payment, as well as 
how you use the vehicle. 

Plus, we will give you a $100 
Visa Gift Card to finance 
with us. 

Give us a call at 248-624-5222 or 
apply online at www.wlsfcu.com. 

Our popular Skip-A-Pay program is back. Members that qualify 
for this program are able to skip their loan payment for the 
month of January. Real estate loans, credit cards and lines of 
credit are not included in this offer. Visit us at www.wlsfcu.com 
for complete details and eligibility info.

Skip-A-Pay is Back!


